

MEDICAID ACQUISITION EFFECTIVE AUGUST 1, 2015

Dear Provider,

We would like to inform you of our decision to enter into a definitive agreement with Molina Healthcare of Florida to acquire Preferred Medical Plan's Medicaid business. We will be transitioning our entire Medicaid membership, approximately 25, 000 members, to Molina on August 1, 2015.

This Medicaid acquisition will not impact any of PMP's existing lines of business. We will continue to service Broward and Miami-Dade counties for our Commercial, Health Flex, and Marketplace Exchange products.

Soon, our Medicaid members will be receiving notices from Molina and AHCA informing them of this transition. You may also direct your patients to call the Member Services number on the back of their health care identification card to obtain information about this transition to Molina Healthcare of Florida.

Molina Healthcare will assume the continuity of care for these Medicaid members effective August 1, 2015. Your cooperation during this transition is greatly appreciated. Medicaid members can continue to receive services as usual with Preferred Medical Plan through July 31, 2015.

Sincerely,

Provider Relations 305-648-4002